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ALAMEDA GOUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Asency Director

Novembor 30, 1999

Mr. Miohael Mikulich
Berkeley Land Company, Inc.
121I Newell Ave., Suite I 16
Walnut Creek, California 94596

RE: Risk lManagement Plan for 5100 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland, CA 946$
(suc.t803)

Dear Mr. Mikulich:

This agency has reviewed the Risk Management plan (RMp) sub,,nitted for the above
site. Basod on our review of fhe RMp, the following issues must be addressed :

A site development plan should be submifled showing the areas to be landscaped,
buildings and location of residual contarninants ofooncern in soil and eroundwater.
Soil management plan should include a sampling plan with the chemicais of
anal)zed. Reuse of stockpilod soil at the site must have prior approval by this office.
provide our offioe with records ofstockpiled soil disposed off-site.

3) A copy of an acceptable health and safety plan to be followed at the site during
should be submitted to this agency.

4) Mitigating measures to be taken during construction to prevent vertical migration
contaminants into the deepor aquifer should bo provided to this offise.

You will also need to inform our olfice who will be the partylparties responsible in
the RMP at the subject site.

Ariu Levi, Chiof, Hazardous Materials / Household Hazardous Waste
Chuck Headlee, San Francisco Bay RWQCB
Lemy Griffin, Oakland FirE Deparfrnent
SH / files

ENVIRONMENTHEALTH SERVICES
ENVIHONIVENTAL
1131 Ha$or Bay
Alameda, CA
(s10) 567-6700
(510) 337-9432
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If yorr have any questions conceming ttris letter ofthe subject site, please call me at (510
6780.

Sincerely,
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Susan L. Hugo v
Hazardous Materials Specialist




